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Principal

Oct. 15 – End of 1st Quarter
Oct. 16 – 2nd Quarter Begins
Oct. 16 - Virtual PTO Meeting, 6pm
Oct. 23 – Parent Teacher Conference (TENTATIVE)
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STUDENT LEARNING OUTCOMES (SLO)

Model Citizens

Academic Achievers 

Users of Technology

Engaged Learners

Solution Seekers

MISSION STATEMENT
Maria A. Ulloa Elementary School 
will ensure that all students are 

academically, physically, and socially 
prepared to succeed in their next level of 

education and to progress towards 
becoming productive, ethical, and global-

minded members of society.

http://mauelementaryschool.weebly.com www.facebook.com/mauelementaryschool.com

BE Respectful
BE Responsibl
BE Safe

OCTOBER SCHEDULE
Every Friday @ 9 a.m. – 12 p.m.

OCTOBER 
2, 9, 16, 23, and 30

NURSE K IM 

PTO Monthly Meeting October 14th @ 
6pm. Link will be shared with parents by 
the teachers and will also be posted on 
school website, social media and Class Dojo

P.T.O.
As of October 1st,  Models of Learning must be approved by 

the Principal. For more information, contact the main office at 
632-5176 or send an email to bsanagustin@gdoe.net.

MODEL OF LEARNING



Our Kinder Team would like to thank you for your 
continued support towards your child education!

Thank you for monitoring and assisting your children with 
their assignments! :) Continue to follow up on our Class Dojo 
for announcements, reminders and assignments. Please 
communicate with your child’s teacher via Class Dojo & Email.
•   All students have been provided a Gmail account   

(username & password)
•   MOL: Online students please log in with Ms. Aguon   

Monday-Thursday (only students who REGISTERED as 
“Online” for their mode of learning)

•   MOL: Hard Copy students please complete learning  
packet assignments Monday-Thursday and return every  
Friday (learning packets include the lesson plan and  
worksheets for the week; please Email/message your 
child’s teacher for any questions)

•  MOL: F2F students (no on campus classes as of yet;   
please pick up a hard copy packet every Friday and follow 
hard copy schedule)

•  Please ensure all sections of the learning packet is 
complete and have students write their name on their 
worksheets and writing assignments before returning 
back to school every Friday

Here are our grade-level objectives!
•  Student Learning Objectives (1st qtr.)

- I can identify letters (lowercase & uppercase)
- I can identify numbers (#0-10 in random order)
- I can count (oral count #0-20+)
- I can write letters, numbers and my full name 

(correct formation and spacing)
- I can identify ways to stay healthy
- I can identify and recognize feelings & emotions
- I can identify and describe the 5 senses

The First-Grade teachers want to give a shout-out to all our 
parents who are working hard to ensure that their children are 
doing their work and submitting it on time!  We know it’s a 
challenge to juggle all your responsibilities so we want you to 
know that we appreciate you very much!

This quarter started with a review of kinder skills and ways to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19.  Then, we moved on to the 1st

quarter priority standards which are:
Reading:  Digraphs
Language:  Printing upper- and lowercase letters
Math:  Numbers to 50; Comparing 2-digit numbers.
Social Studies:  Being a good citizen
Science:  Plants 

Here are pictures of one of our plant experiments to see what 
plants need to grow.  The plant on the right did not receive any 
sunlight.  The stems are pale and the leaves are yellow.  The 
plant on the left is a healthy green as it was placed in the 
sunlight.  Other seeds were planted in Cheetos, crushed Oreos, 
egg shells, and paper towels.  Some were watered with orange 
juice and soda pop or not watered at all.  These seeds did not 
grow.  

In October, we will begin our 2nd quarter priority standards 
which are:
Reading:  Retelling stories
Language:  Nouns
Math:  Numbers to 75; Add and subtract within 20 
Social Studies:  Government Leaders
Science:  Animal AdaptationsHafa Adai parents and students! We hope that you are 

all well and safe. It has been a very busy 1st quarter so far and 
we would like to commend both students and parents for 
keeping up with assignments, despite the challenges. We are 
always here to support you. Just give us a call, send us a text 
or email us if you need our assistance.

Just a few reminders, if you haven’t read and 
completed the student information form, media consent form 
(which were in the 4th grade syllabus), and the education 
technology use form, please do so as soon as possible and 
submit them to your teacher.  Also, if you did not get to pick 
up your progress reports, please let your teacher know.  
Distribution of hard copy packets are every Friday, from 9 am 
to 12 pm.  Please visit our 4th grade website for additional 
information at: http://bit.ly/MAUES4th

Thank you for your continued support. Have a great 
day!   From your partners in education, 4th Grade Team.

K I N D E R G A R T E N F I R S T  G R A D E

F O U R T H  G R A D E

T H I R D  G R A D E
Håfa Adai, third grade families.  The past month have been 

busy for all of us.  We’d like to take this opportunity to 
recognize our superhero parents and guardians for working 
diligently with their child in completing their learning packers.  
It is a challenging time, but we will all get through this 
together.

Please write your child’s name and room number on their 
learning packets.  As much as possible, return packets with 
their folders so that the folders can be given to  your child’s 
teacher. Also, return student information and media release to 
your child’s teacher.

Visit our 3rd Grade website for additional information at 
https://sites.google.com/gdoe.net/maues-thirdgrade/home. 

http://bit.ly/MAUES4th
https://sites.google.com/gdoe.net/maues-thirdgrade/home


Welcome to our first newsletter for this school 
year 2020 -2021. It is, no doubt, the most challenging school year 
because everyone has to adapt to the “New Normal” way of 
teaching and learning lessons.

For now, students are either learning via online or hard copy. 
Face to Face is no longer an option due to an unfavorable 
condition regarding Covid 19. For online mode of teaching, we 
currently have about 25 students participating, and the rest of 
the students are on hard copy mode of learning. We are 
encouraging every parent to wisely choose either an online or a 
hard copy mode of learning.

Communication between you and us is also important 
because, together, we want to be able to monitor your child’s 
progress effectively. Email us or call the school if you have any 
concern about your child’s schooling. Remember, we are here to 
help your child succeed in his/her education.

Dr. Diaz at  radiaz@gdoe.net
Mr. Dimag at dudimag@gdoe.net

Mr. Edusma at rledusma@gdoe.net
Miss Ochavillo at lbochavillo@gdoe.net
Mr. Paciente at ccpaciente@gdoe.net

MAUES at (671)632 - 5176 

F I F T H  G R A D E

Hafa Adai,
If your child has received a Notification of Eligibility for 

English as Second Language, please respond and return 
ASAP. I have emailed them to your child's email address or 
provided a hardcopy. If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding our program, please email me 
at cfquiambao@gdoe.net with your best contact number and 
I can call you to further explain in detail. Those who have 
returned their forms, thank you!

We have distributed lesson packets to our ESL student's 
please return when completed. Please don't forget to write 
your First and Last name, Grade, and Homeroom teacher on 
top of the worksheet. For those of you who have access to 
the internet, you may also email your worksheets 
to cfquiambao@gdoe.net (1st & 2nd grade students) 
or gpdegayo@gdoe.net (3rd - 5th grade students).

E S L

Thank you parents and students for your cooperation this 
school year! It's definitely a learning experience for us ALL! Most 
of our GATE students have been consistently participating with 
our weekly Google Meets! We've been engaging in different 
creative and critical thinking activities online. Thank you also to 
those parents who have been consistent in Picking Up and 
Dropping of Hard Copy Learning Packets. Please continue to 
keep safe!

G . A . T . E .

mailto:radiaz@gdoe.net
mailto:dudimag@gdoe.net
mailto:rledusma@gdoe.net
mailto:lbochavillo@gdoe.net
mailto:ccpaciente@gdoe.net
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Håfa Adai Famagu'on yan Familian Karabao! (Hello 
Carabao Children and Families!)

Although we are not able to see each other in person, your 
Chamoru teachers are working very hard to reach out to all of 
you to spread some Chamoru Cheer!

We miss being able to connect with you in person, so keep 
those hard copy and digital assignments coming! We love 
hearing from you!

If you have not been able to receive or submit 
assignments, here are some tips:
1. Contact the school to choose a model of learning: Hard  

Copy OR Online. Hard copy students would pick up and   
drop off their assignments every Friday.

2. Sign up for Class Dojo and add your child for the latest 
updates on Chamoru class.

3.   Have your child log in to their Chamoru Google Classroom 
with their GDOE email accounts (see homeroom teacher) 
for access to all of the activities. Please submit online 
assignments through Google Classroom.

4.   Have your child log on to our weekly Chamoru Class     
Meetings through Google Meet (link found in Google
Classroom) every Friday:

9:00 - 9:30 2nd Grade
10:00 - 10: 30 3rd Grade
10:45 - 11:15 4th Grade
11:30 - 12:00 5th Grade
12:45 - 1:15 Kindergarten
1:30 - 2:00 1st Grade

5. Email the Chamoru teachers for assistance:
• Siñorita A. Posadas artposadas@gdoe.net
• Siñot S. Perez sptperez@gdoe.net
• Siñorita J. Mantanona jsmantanona@gdoe.net

Let's all try to have a positive school year! Fanhasso
Famagu'on! (Remember kids!) Na'såfu hao! (Be safe!)
Saina Ma’åse!

C H A M O R U L I B R A R Y
Hello, Carabaos! If you haven't already done so, please join 

your Virtual Library Classroom in Google Classroom. An 
invitation to join was sent on September 11 to your email 
(students). It is a different way to have library class and I look 
forward to having you join your library class. All students are in 
the online class together by Grade Level. In our online 
classroom students with their parents' help can expect to find 
story read alouds, simple lessons to do together, fun activities, 
links to useful resources, our library website link, worksheets 
and more which will be found in the CLASSWORK tab (at the 
top of the online class page) throughout the upcoming weeks. 

My ultimate goal is to continue to empower learners and to 
support students' learning as they transition to online learning 
by providing mini library and technology skill lessons and 
resources during our distance learning. Stay safe and Happy 
Learning!  
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